
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

VR Head Sets 

This week our year 3 and year 6 children had a fabulous VR headset experience!  Year 6 learned 

all about climate change and what the world might look like in the future and year 3 got to 

experience life in the rainforest.  This really enhanced their learning for the term.  
 

Go Green Day 

Today was our “Go-Green” day.  Year 4 have been monitoring our energy usage for the past two 

weeks and today everyone worked together to save energy!  Thank you to those who donated 

toward the recycling bins that Year 4 would like to buy.   
 

KS1 phonics stay and play  
Thank you so much to all of the parents who attended our Stay and Play Phonics event this 
week!  It was amazing to see so many of you there supporting your children’s learning. 
Remember reading is key to learning- “The more you read, the more you know. The more you 
know, the know more places you’ll go!” Dr Zeus  

 

SEND Parents Coffee Morning 

Thank you to the parents who attended the SEND Coffee 
morning this week.  We talked about the local offer, Place2be 
and Zones of regulation.  The next will be in Spring 1 all about 
sleep from the Sea Shell Trust.  

 

Meet Ralph!  

Most of you will probably have seen our school dog, Ralph 
around more often.  Ralph comes to school a couple of times a 
week.  He loves to see the children’s work and help children who 
are feeling a little sad. 

 

Attendance 

Our attendance was a lot lower this week- I think lots of people were feeling under the weather.  

Unfortunately we were down to 91.9% with only 3 classes above 94%.  Mr Hayne’s class knocked 

Miss Bryan’s class from their winning streak with a fantastic 96.9%! 

 
 

Week beginning: Monday 27th November 2023 


